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Participants: Martina Jakob (WG 1 leader), Peter Lundqvist (WG 1 co-leader), Inger J Sikkeland, Bjorn Hilt, Eleni Petridou, Joanna Makulska, Catherine Laurent, Mladenka Vujosevic & Aleksandar Djakula.

WG 1 leader Martina Jakob opened the meeting and greeted all participants welcome. She also presented an agenda for our meeting. It was reminded that WG 1 had chosen to work directly with a collection of information and data from each country in the COST network, since an initial literature survey did not give us the data we searched for.

1. Each group member presents the answers all questions for their own country.
Only four members who had answered the questionnaire, due to different reasons, were able to present.

2. Discussion of the questionnaire and improvement
There was a lot of discussions in the WG about the data sources and how reliable they are, both the Eurostat data and the national data. Catherine told us that she will provide us with the relevant Eurostat data and those filling in the forms should focus on national data and giving comments to the figures if needed. We also concluded that data about injuries is the responsibility of WG4. Most important was to focus on the questions and to give explaining comments wherever needed. 

3. It was noted that the time for our WG meeting was much too short and that we will ask for more time during up-coming events. There was a number of issues on the agenda for which there was no time. It was also noted that all WG members must be prepared before our meeting to make the meetings more efficient. An email about the intention to participate in the WG meeting prior to each MC meeting is requested by the WG leader. Agenda and information can be sent to all participants in advance then.

4. Any other suggestions or comments about the questionnaire should be sent as soon as possible to WG 1 leader and then a revised questionnaire will be sent out to the Working group before it will be sent to all participating countries. 
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